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Staffing Update 

 
We are now in the process of recruiting new members of staff. In the interim we are trying to secure 

agency staff and members of the Committee are stepping in to help us out on some days. As you will 
appreciate, the Pre-School may need to close temporarily should either Susan or Angela become unwell 

before we appoint new team members. We will obviously do all we can to avoid this and are grateful for 

your patience and understanding of the current circumstances. 
 

If you have any concerns regarding your child or how we are operating whilst we recruit new members of 
staff, please do come and talk to Susan or Angela directly or email us at officetiddlywinks@gmail.com 

 

Contacting us 
 

As you know, we can only check the office email address up until 8.45am each morning before a session 
starts, and then generally not until a session has ended at 3.00pm. In the current circumstances, we are not 

able to check emails or messages at all during session times. If you need to contact us for any reason during 

session time, please do so by calling the Pre-School mobile number. 
 

Illness 
 

If your child is generally unwell, with a cough or cold, temperature, infection, diarrhoea or sickness, please 
keep them at home until they are better.   

 

In the case of diarrhoea or sickness, they should not return to Pre-School until 48 hours after their last 
episode. 

 
Fundraising 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported us at the School Christmas Market last weekend. We are delighted 
to report that we raised £183.00. 

 
Our last fundraising event of the year is the Christmas Farmer’s Market on Saturday 2nd December. Please 

do come along and support our stall to help us raise more valuable funds. If you are able to donate any 
cakes for our stall, please do so by using one of the paper plates being supplied at Pre-School. Thank you 

as always for your continued support. 

 
Diary Dates 

 
Wed 29th & Thurs 30th November Parent Consultations 

Mon 11th December   Annual General Meeting 

Fri 15th December   End of Term 
Mon 8th January    Start of Term 
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Find us on Facebook 

 
Please do follow our page on Facebook. We use it to advertise events, share important information and 

request help. Simply search Tiddlywinks Pre-School and you will find the page easily. 
 
 

Easy fundraising 

 
Help Tiddlywinks raise valuable extra funds while you do your daily shopping, at no extra cost! 

 
easyfundraising.org is the UK’s biggest charity shopping site and is partnered with over 7,000 retailers and 

brands which donate part of what you spend to your chosen cause. 

 
To date we have raised over £330.00 through easyfundraising.org and we thank all parents and carers who 

have supported us this way.  
 

For those new to it, it couldn’t be simpler. Simply visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk or load the App, 
select Tiddlywinks Pre-School, Stretham as your cause (from the Cause Directory) and carry on with your 

daily shopping. It’s FREE to register and costs you nothing extra and Tiddlywinks receives a donation each 

time you shop. 
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